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CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Town Forest 

SITE VISIT MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 9, 2013 

 
Present:  Ed Chamberlain, Vicki Smith, Doug McIlroy, Kevin O’Leary 

 

The site visit group walked to and visited the proposed bridge sites at the Town Forest.  

Kevin will work on a description of the bridges and annotate the schematic bridge plans. 

Doug will add the second bridge location to the map.  Ed will make available the pictures 

he took.  Vicki will share this information with the rest of the Commission and if the 

Commission agrees to the bridges, put together a zoning and building permit for both 

bridges. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Vicki Smith 


